
 

Suite 2400 
1300 SW Fifth Avenue 
Portland, OR  97201-5610 
 
Heather Moelter 
503-778-5406 tel 
 
Heathermoelter@dwt.com 

 

 

  
4864-7801-3700v.1 0050033-006519 

 

November 22, 2021 

 
 
Amanda Maxwell 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503-7250 
 
 Re:  Sprint Communications Company L.P. 
 
Dear Ms. Maxwell,  
 
  Sprint Communications Company L.P. (“Sprint”) respectfully provides notice to the 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (“Commission”) that it intends to cease 
providing basic local exchange service as a competitive carrier and interexchange services in 
Washington and wishes the Commission to cancel these registrations as permitted under WAC 
480-120-083(d). 
 

In Docket No. UT-97104, by Commission Order issued on July 9, 1997, the 
Commission approved Sprint’s application to amend its registration authority to provide 
competitive local exchange telecommunications service.  The Commission previously 
authorized Sprint to provide interexchange services on September 30, 1986 by Commission 
Order issued in Docket No. U-86-79.  
 

Sprint no longer has customers receiving any basic local service or interexchange 
services requiring a certificate.  Accordingly, there are no customers to be notified regarding 
this request, and cancellation of Sprint Communications’ certificate will have no adverse 
consequences for consumers in Washington.  
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Sprint Communications understands that formal application to the Commission is not 
required to surrender its certificates in Washington, per WAC 480-120-083(1)(d).  Please 
contact the undersigned should you have any questions.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
Davis Wright Tremaine LLP 

 
Heather Moelter 
HM/kh 


